
MessageFrom: Towanda Bryant 
Sent: Wednesday, June 14, 2006 10:48 AM 
To: Towanda Bryant 
Subject: FW: STA clarification 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Joseph A. Godles [mailto:jgodles@G2W2.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 14, 2006 6:41 AM 
To: Trang Nguyen 
Cc: Scott Kotler 
Subject: STA clarification 
 
 
Dear Ms. Nguyen:  
 
Per your request, we are providing additional information relating to the 
request filed by PanAmSat Licensee Corp. (PanAmSat) for Special Temporary 
Authority (STA) to operate a new earth station in Phillipsburg, NJ.  PanAmSat 
needs the STA in order to test a data link between the earth station and the 
Galaxy 13 satellite, which is located at 127° W.L.  The testing, which will 
employ a 128 kbps duplex carrier, will enable PanAmSat to verify the integrity 
of the data carrier.  PanAmSat will be conducting the testing in anticipation of 
using the antenna, once it has been licensed, to support various launch 
missions, beginning with the upcoming Galaxy 16 launch.   
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us regarding any additional questions you 
might have.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Joseph A. Godles  
Counsel to PanAmSat Licensee Corp.  
 


